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Comments: The forced removal of these iconic animals should be considered a deep loss to the people of

Arizona as well as yet another affront to the sensibility of your organization.  The government should work

towards helping these last remaining herds be rewarded for their sustainability and adaptability where other

species have sadly not survived.  Allowing government land to be overrun with cattle is not necessary or

economically feasible.  Please look into other more humane and practical ways of allowing OUR wild horses to

live peacefully into the future.  


